
Department of Opthalmology Opens New Eye Theatre at The University of Nairobi Dental School 

The department of Ophthalmology has opened a new state of the art eye theatre at the University 
Dental School. The first 6 patients were operated by a team of Doctors led by Dr Millicent Kariuki on 
23rd March 2015. The eye unit in the University Dental school also has a state of the eye clinic that is 
opening soon. 


